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Ryan Jones <d.ryan.jones@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 27, 2021 at 1:54 PM
To: janet_quinn@msd.k12.wi.us

Dear Board Members,

| know that we're all tired of discussing this, but | would like to make one last plea. Please re-consider approving a K-12
Mask Mandate.

Please don't listen to me, the loudest people in the room, politicians, etc.; none of us are experts. Please just trust the
medical community. The medical community hasn't missed anything that's being shared online, there's no big lie or
conspiracy to control people or take away personal freedoms. We're in a pandemic and they're giving the best advice
that's currently available to get through it. This doesn't have to be political.

We all know, and have seen, that regardless of where anyone lands on this debate (or the one over vaccines), that
everyone trusts medical doctors when they do get seriously ill. No one just stays home to ride it out (or consults a
chiropractor) when they're having troubles breathing. So if we can all trust medical doctors when we need them, please
also trust them when they need us.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Ryan Jones

(Father of 2 under 12)
1331 Wilcox Street, Menomonie



